



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

11-18-86

Hello Fellow Members,

This is now your New Newsletter Editor, our Nov. meeting was lled to order at 8:00 p.m. at the F.O.P. Hall in Slyvania. were 13 members and I guest present, Leo Peiffer.

We had our roll call, then I read the min. they were accepted by Jim Brower. I read the treasure report we had \$1,306.42 payed some depts and we now have \$1,234.42. 1st by Ray Smith and 2nd by Walt Friend.

Our Christmas Banquet will be Dec. 13th at 6:30 at Belisle Supper Club. Gost is \$12.90 for Buffet. Ray Smith must know if you are coming. So call him as soon as possible at 885-5619 because he has to let them know how many are coming. He needs to know at least by Dec. 8th.

Our Dec. meeting will be at our banquet right after we eat around 8:00.

We will be voting on another new member at our banquet too, Leo Peiffer.

Our Rally has been confermed at Ottwa County Fair Grounds, June 19-20-21.

Our New Officers Are As Follows,

President - Don Smith with 11 votes.

Vice President - Road Capt. - Dale Foster with 13 votes.

Treasurer - Leslie Braun with 13 votes.

Sec. and Newsletter Editor - Leslie Braun with 18 votes.

Rally Chairman - Rick Pelton with 13 votes.

Membership dues are due in January.

The meeting was ajourned at 8:18 p.m. we had a short meeting.

See you all in Dec. at our banquet. Don't for get to let Ray Smith know if you are coming.

Bye for now your new Newsletter Editor Leslie Braun.